
The Weekly Falcon 
FBA-First Grade 

September 17-21 

Dear Parents, 

We had another great week! We have started learning new concepts in 

both phonics and math.  The students are doing a great job learning 

the new material.   

 If you ordered Chick-Fil-A for your child please remember to send a 

drink with them for lunch and a snack for earlier in the morning. 

If you have any questions or concerns feel free to email me or call the 

school.  My conference time is 1:45-2:45 

Mrs . Barrow 

barrow@fbcbaytown.org 

This Week’s Material 

Phonics– Special sounds—ay, st, pl, tr, sh, fr, th;  Plurals  

Math– Penny;  review addition family 1-5; Subtracting zero, read-

ing bar graphs 

    Reminders 

Book Order Due—September 18 

See You At The Pole—September 26 7:45 am 

Next School Holiday—Teacher Workday—October 8 

 

 

No spelling this week 

 

 


